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PRECINCT MEETING





NORTH BONDI





wednesday 27 OCtober 2010


 7PM – 9PM


ST ANNE’S CHURCH, Corner Blair & Mitchell Streets


Access to the Church Hall is via Oakley Road.














Agenda


Welcome


Choices for funding Waverley Together 2, including special rate variation-Bronwyn Kelly, Director-Corporate and Technical Services, Waverley Council


Previous minutes and matters arising


Development Applications


Traffic report


General Business


Next meeting





THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL WELCOME!








Support your precinct and have your say in the community





WARD COUNCILLORS


John Wakefield (ALP) �Phone 9130 2373�Email johnw@waverley.nsw.gov.au


Dominic Wy Kanak (Greens)�Phone 9369 8027�Email dominick@waverley.nsw.gov.au


Joy Clayton (Lib.) �Phone 9130 8430 Mobile 0409 308 430�Email �HYPERLINK "mailto:joyc@waverley.nsw.gov.au"�joyc@waverley.nsw.gov.au�














Do you need to renew your parking permit?





Remember that Waverley Council’s Customer Service Centre has moved from Council Chambers to brand new premises at �55 Spring Street, Bondi Junction.


Come in to make payments (including rates), apply for or renew a parking permit, lodge a development application or make general building enquiries.





Phone 9369 8000


www.waverley.nsw.gov.au




















FUNDING THE FUTURE


HAVE YOUR SAY about how to fund Waverley Council services to 2022


Waverley Council is about to make an important decision about how we fund future Council services.  


Council currently delivers 148 services. At least 40 of these didn’t exist at all 12 years ago and 76 have significantly expanded to meet community needs.  


We are considering a range of options to fund these and enhanced services to 2022 and are seeking your input about the preferred way for us do this.


Consultation is open until 31 October. We urge you to:


Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��www.waverley.nsw.gov.au� for more information.


Have your say at � HYPERLINK "http://www.haveyoursaywaverley.com.au" ��www.haveyoursaywaverley.com.au� or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:haveyoursay@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��haveyoursay@waverley.nsw.gov.au� with your comments and queries. 


Please call 9369 8000 for more information.











